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• 6th May - Bank Holiday 
• 17th May - Coffee Morning—

Raising Confident Children 
• 21st May - R.E Day 
• 22nd May - Class photos and 

Year 6 leavers photos 
• 24th May - Year 6 Activity Day 
• 24th May - Last day of Term 
• 3rd June - Staff training day 
• 4th June - First day of Term 
• 5th June - Sports Day 
 
 

 
 
 

 
• 7th June - Reserve Sports Day 
• 20th June - Hodgkin Class Trip 

to Ashmolean Museum 
• 27th June - Einstein Class Trip 

to MK Discovery Centre 
• 12th July - Olympic Celebration 
• 15th July - Open afternoon 
• 19th July - Year 6 Leavers Cele-

bration showcase 
• 23rd July - Last Day of Term 
 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sports Day - 5th June 
This week we have sent out emails about 
Sports Day. The main field gates will open to 
parents just before 1pm and we intend to 
begin the event at 1pm. 

Weather 
As the weather gets warmer, please help us 
by making sure that your child has a named 
cap/sun hat in their book bag and a named 
water bottle with them. Thank you. 

Bikeability  
Well done to the children in Hodgkin Class 
who completed their Bikeability this week. 
 

Mornings 
Just a reminder that children are wel-
comed in to school from 8.40am and 
that gates are closed at 8.50am. If 
your child arrives after this time, they 
may miss the start of the first lesson of 
the day. Thank you so much for helping 
your child to arrive on time. 

Owls 
Take a look at these amazing clay owls made 
by Hodgkin Class. 
 

Twitter/ X 
Remember you can find us on X @JohnHellins. We 
love to see your tweets and any photos you share. 
Following us on X is a great way of feeling 
involved with the school. 

School Photographer  
Our school photographer will be here on 
Wednesday 22nd May to take photos of the 
children in their year groups and individual 
photos of the children in Anning Class. Please 
make sure that your children are in the cor-
rect uniform and that they have a jumper/
cardigan in school.  

Bank Holiday 
Just a reminder that school will be closed for the 
bank holiday on Monday. We look forward to 
seeing you on Tuesday 7th March. 


